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Merch 1h4th, 1962, +

Mr. S. R. Morss,
R. 3. Bradford,

Mass.,
UQS. A.

Dear Sir,

This will ackmowledge with thanks your much appreciated letter, with reference
to our test programme presented over this station from 5.,0C - 5,15 a.n, , on Monday
March 10th, 1952, .;f’ B

I am very pleased to say that the programme material list@d’ﬁ%}. your letter
checks with our stations log book, -

May I conclude by again thanking you very sincerely for the information you
supplied in connection with our test programme presented on March 1Oth,

I do hope that you will listen to our station again, and a report from you

would be most apprec‘satf*d.

o e Bet}f"‘l
Stutw ion Hanafrer, ZNS,

With Best wishes,

HRB/ pr



